From: John Monach

Sent: 06 March 2021 10:14

To: Planning <planning@oxford.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning query

21/00190/FUL

PP-09442628

In relation to the above application at 5 Victoria road OX2 7QF, there 1s no detail about how far out the extension goes along our party wall and
this will affect the sunlight into our window, marked at 7 Victoria road.

We would like this agreed before planning 1s granted
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